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Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary
Cordillera Energy Partners
8450 East Crescent Parkway
Suite 400
Greenwood Village, Colorado 80111

Attention: Mr. J. C. Ridens

Re:  Form C-107-A
Williams No. 1M
Unit C, Section 24, T-31 North, R-13 West, NMPM,
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ridens:
With regards to the above-described application, please be advised that:

1) The Division received this application on July 31, 2001;

2) 7 By letter dated August 9, 2001, the Division requested additional
information necessary to process this application;

3) Division personnel spoke to you by phone on August 13, 2001, to follow
up on the August 9" letter; and

4) No additional information has been submitted as of September 4, 2001.

Pursuant to the Division’s administrative application procedures, which state that
any administrative application not complete 30-days after receipt thereof will be returned,
your application is being returned to you unprocessed.

If you wish to pursue approval of downhole commingling within this well, it will
be necessary for you to file a new application.

If 1 can be of further assistance, please call me at (505) 476-3466.
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David Catanach
Engineer
Xc: OCD-Aztec
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